
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 27, 2018 

 

 

To Town of Minto Council, 

 

RE: Downtown Harriston Street Party 

 

 

I am writing to request a letter of Non-Objection from the Municipal Clerk for a temporary 

extension license. 

 

The Harriston Downtown Street Party to be held on Saturday August 11, 2018 on Elora 

Street South will include many Service Groups, and the Harriston Legion Br. 296 is an 

integral part of the success of this community event. The location of the licensed event as 

noted on the attached drawing will be an area of 35' by 80' and will be open during the day. 

It will be surrounded by metal fencing.  

 

In order to obtain the Temporary Extension, The Harriston Legion requires a letter of non-

objection from the Municipal Clerk stating that there is “no objection” to the extension of the 

proposed extended licensed area.” That exact wording must appear the letter, simply stating 

that the event is “municipally significant” is not sufficient.  

The Harriston Legion would sincerely appreciate the Municipal Clerk’s support in obtaining 

this letter. 

 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

 

Allen Colwell 

 


